
Working better together
Options to improve collaboration between 
Fire and Police services in North Yorkshire

Police and Crime
Commissioner
North Yorkshire

What do you think?

PUBLIC CONSULTATION NOTICE 

Go to: www.telljulia.com

Julia Mulligan, the Police and Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire, has developed a 
local case for changes to the way North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue service is overseen.

There are three options to consider and comment on.
Please visit telljulia.com to find out more information on the options and complete

a short questionnaire.

The consultation closes 22 September 2017
You can also visit your local library, police station, fire station or council office to pick up a 

leaflet and questionnaire.

If you have any questions, please get in touch:

info@northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk           01423 569 562

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, 12 Granby Road, Harrogate,
North Yorkshire, HG1 4ST
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